

MIDDLESBROUGH & CLEVELAND HARRIERS

<http://middlesbroughclevelandharriers.co.uk/>

FOUNDED 1893

Club

Chairman:

Mark
Jackson
24 Colliers
Green
Middlesbrough
TS4 2DA
0794972367
3

email:

middlesbrough.cleveland.harriers@gmail.com



Club Secretary:

Andrea Ansell
27 Thames Avenue
Thornaby
TS17 8HT
07971684596

Middlesbrough & Cleveland Harriers

Minutes of the 7th Committee Meeting 2023

Present: Greg Jay, Keith Bindoff, Mark Jackson, Michelle Holdsworth, Andrea Ansell, Mike McGuinness, Adam Poole, Jamie Wilkinson, Steven McDougall,

Apologies: Mike Cotton, Mick Good

Chairs Welcome: Mark welcomed everyone to the Committee Meeting and thanks for everyone for moving to this week as Chair and Vice Chair were unable to attend

Minutes of Last Meeting : Mark signed the minutes of the last meeting as a true record. Amendment needed to finance amendment (AA)

Matters Arising:

- 1) Carolyn Dodds, update from Mike Cotton on adding her to the honorary member of the club.

Correspondence:

- 1) None
- 2) NECAA Open champs @ Shildon 20th August
- 3) NYSD – Request for Club Charter details (AA) shared details of Adam, Andrea, Mark and Jamie

Financial Report:

Balance carried forward from 31 £1876.48, income £515.40 outgoings £0. In a much healthier place than before

14 x £20 = £240 from beginners group.
21.40 = Vests

Some vests have been paid for in July will show next month

£2391.88 as at 30th June.

Invoice not received from Presentation night, approx. £120ish.
Next big presentation is the new year. Should finish year healthy.

Membership Report:

Hazelle + Matthew have not paid their subs this year. Neither are registered with EA and not covered under our Insurance. Jonny Evans is in the same boat. Mark Bellas – paid £40 in July finance report

No new members or resignations.

Beginners Group

4 weeks in. Going well and numbers are holding so far. Everyone has paid up. Majority are enjoying it. 16 people may not join the club but some might join us. Joely and Luke are potentials for coming back to the club. Jamie to speak to those on a Monday that have been helping out in the sessions and then come up with a plan moving forward.

For those wishing to join the club, potential discount of £10 so will be £30 to join the club. Proposed by Adam, seconded by Mark J.

End of group finale at Albert Park, want to make a big deal out of it and a big achievement for some. Mark proposed medals to present at the end, and to include as part of our Road Race series and make a big deal out of it.

Jamie gave some positive feedback to Mark J on the holding of the session and also to Lisa for supporting the sessions.

Vests and Kit

Pam and Paul needs vests. Ryan Norman is still to pay and he has been reminded. 4 outstanding to pay for. We can order over 6 without paying up front. Can we get a reference from the Trophy man to give us credit as they work on an account basis for training kit.

Connect my Club - Mike McGuinness needs to be set up.

AOB:

1. NYSD – event at MSV 800 and 3k. Training night to be changed to track and Mark J to see how many are going and also who can volunteer. If anyone going to wear kit if possible
2. Senior Mens Team Manager – Mark proposed Steven McDougall, seconded by Andrea Ansell – passed.
3. Policies uploaded to EA, now meeting 5 out of the 7 standards. Greg has received from EA that they do not approve Constitution they just provide guidance. 2 remaining are Welfare Officer + Coaches.

Meeting closed 7:52pm and next meeting 9th August 2023